
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 19th April 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 25/03/24) 

               AM 1 - 83.33% PM 1 - 59.26% 

               AM 2 - 84.38%       PM 2 - 88.89% 

                AM 3 - 75%       PM 3 - 75% 

               AM 4 - 69.70%   PM 4 - 66.67% 

                AM 5 - 97.83%        PM 5 - 95.74% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

Welcome Back 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back to  

nursery this week after the Easter holidays.   

We are very excited to welcome a small intake of new  

children into nursery next week - more friends to join our 

fun learning adventures! 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

The Daisy Garland 

On Tuesday 26th March 2024, we wore purple to support 

The Daisy Garland.  Your donations raised £100 for this 

charity - thank you! 

The Daisy Garland support children 

living with epilepsy.  More  

information can be found here - 

www.thedaisygarland.org.uk.   

This Week’s Learning 

You may have noticed our very special guests in nursery this 

week...our Spring chicks! 

The children were very excited to welcome the eggs into 

nursery on Tuesday.   

On Wednesday, the children watched in awe and wonder as 

the chicks hatched out of their eggs. 

By Thursday, the chicks were a little stronger and so the  

children got to hold and stroke them. 

We have discussed how we need to show care and concern 

for animals by holding them gently.  We also discussed how 

we take care of them by giving them food and water each 

day.  

 

No Phones in Nursery 

May we remind parents that 

phones are not allowed in  

nursery.  Please ensure all calls 

are ended and your phone is put 

away before you come through 

the front door of nursery.   

Primary School Places 

Those who applied online for their child’s primary school 

place should have received an email stating their offered 

school.  Please update the office with the name of your 

child’s primary school as soon as possible.   

May Day Bank Holiday 

Nursery will be closed on Monday 6th May 2024 for the 

May Day Bank Holiday.   

We will re-open at the usual time on 

Tuesday 7th May 2024.   


